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1. Editorial

Since the first issue of the Bulletin of the !istory of Archacology appcared in May of 1991 (volume 1, number 1), the Editor has
reecived correspondence from subscribers and other mterested readers concerming the amount of space available in cach issue for
papers as well as for other contributions. Somc have argued that paper submissions shonld be peer reviewed and thiat authors of books
-or journal articlcs reviewed in an issuc should be contacted in order to afford the opportunity “reply” to the review. Many have
suggested that the Bulletin “cvolve” into a joumal. Correspondents write of their pereeption of the necd to have a formal outlet for the
ever burgeoning interest in the history of archacology. The Bulletin of the History of Archaeology is an informal forun for those
Joing research or having an intcrest in the origins and development of archaeology around the world. The purpose of each issue is to
‘excite interest in the history of archacology, to provide a foram for the exchange of information on research that is ongoing, new
sources documentary materials, and to provide a space for the shost papers and articles that would not be able to find a home in other
publications. Knowing that the interest in creating a formal journal devoted solely to the history of archaeology is growing, work is
know proceeding in the design of such a journal from many quarters. Readers of the Bulletin who have suggestions as to the nature of
such a new journal should correspond with me at the Editor’s address. I would welcome any suggestion as well as volunteered help.
However, the Bulletin of the History of Archaeology has its own niche within the growing interest in the history of archaeology. That
niche is to informally encourage continuing work in the history of archacology by the frec exchange of ideas, interests, source
materials, and other items clearly rctated to the history of archacology.

Douglas R. Givens, Editor

(Editor’s Note: Ms. Pamek Smith, the Budledn’ s Associate Fditor for Canadi is now in temporary residence at Lucy Cavendish
College, Cambridige, fingland. For contributions e the Bidletin of the History of Archacology relating 1o the history of Canadian
archacology, please contact her at: Lucy Cavendish College, Cambridge CB3 OBU, England.
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